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Transamerica Delaval, Incorporated
,

Engine and Compressor Division !
ATTN: Mr. C. Mathews

General Manager
Oakland, CA 94621

Gentlemen:
l.

Thank you for your letters of October 6,1981, and January 28, 1982 in l

response to our letters dated September 18, 1981, and January 14,1582.
Our most recent letter dated May 6,1982, requested deferral of any
further response in regard to Items C and D of the Notice of Noncon-
formance until after a meeting with you concerning NRC inspection
history and performance of a further planned inspection.

These activities were accomplished at your facility during August 23-27,
1982. As a result of NRC Regional management review of the two noncon-
formances in question during this last inspection a determination has
been made to closecut the stated nonconformances w,ithout requiring any
further actions by you. This determination has been made based on our
awareness that Bechtel is replacing the motors in question, and our
evaluation indicating a contributory lack of specificity in the procurement
requirements imposed on you by your customer. In the event of your future-
receipt of domestic nuclear contracts, our inspection planning will include
a detailed assessment of relevant procurement control activities.

We have no additional questions in regard to this inspection and no
further correspondence is required.

Sincerely
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Uldis Potapovs Chief I
Vendor Program, Branch !.bcc: NRC:PDR
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